
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 6:30 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

M R  Kevin Macmillan 

- 12 Moore Road ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

The area needs a good drinking hole so good luck to the new owners. 

But... Freshwater Village is exactly that - a village. And a village needs a meeting place for all ages which 
is more like a friendly local corner pub. 
Floors o f  bars, loud music, bouncers... it's not what the families surrounding the Harbord Hilton deserve. 

In the past few years I've already noticed a big increase in cars traveling up to 70kmh past my house on 
Moore Road. Parking in the street is near in impossible after work. 

I may sound like I 'm moaning but my real motivation is to retain this area which is flourishing and keep the 
unique reasons people love it - family focused, local, safe and community based. 

Thanks for listening. 
Kevin Macmillan 
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